
Aft Hull Installed March 22nd  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pilot House Installed March 30th 
 
PATTI Marine is very grateful to Frank O’Hara, Alfred Osgood, Paul York and all of the 
STARLIGHT Team for the opportunity to accomplish this conversion. 
 
We are also grateful for our PATTIBUILT Team. With their efforts, hard work, and 
determination, we have met all of our milestones to present. The toughest milestone is 
completion.  
 
It is our faith in each other and our capabilities to get the job done. Most of all, it is our faith 
in God. It is through his name, that all things are possible.   

 
 
         

     Frank Patti Jr. 
306 S. Pinewood Lane Pensacola, FL 32507 

WWW.PATTIMARINE.COM 
850.453.1282 

        Frank Patti, Jr – Owner FrankJr@PattiMarine.com 
 Roger Fedro - Project Manager Roger@PattiMarine.com 

LAUNCH OF THE STARLIGHT 

 
The 97’ F/V STARLIGHT arrived at PATTI’s November 29th from Vinalhaven, Maine. 
The conversion work consisted of widening the vessel by 10ft, installing a new expanded 
bow with thruster and bulbous, along with a new stainless steel pilot house. This also 
includes new accommodations, various system upgrades, modifying and relocating deck 
equipment.  
 

    Hauled Out January 30, 2019     Launch date May 23, 2019 
 

http://www.pattimarine.com/
mailto:FrankJr@PattiMarine.com


Milestones for the STARLIGHT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pilot House, Bow & Focsle Deck Hull Sides Removed February 15th 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

New Bow Installed February 25th 

Forward Hull Sides Installed March 5th   
 

Midship Hull Installed March 12th 


